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As I am retired, the proposed cost of the M4 toll will greatly impact on me using the Motorway. 
Western Sydney/Blue Mountain residents were told that there would NEVER be a Toll returned to 
the M4 when it was removed. I will be planning my trips to doctors and health practitioners (which 
are not on direct public transport routes to my residence) to take longer using the Great Western 
Highway. I'm sure that I am not the only person in the Blue Mountains that feels this way. Also 
when the previous M4 toll was in service we DID get some rebate back which did reduce the 
overall cost. 


